The Chairman of the Russian Investigative Committee instructs to
report on the progress of the procedural inspection related to a fire
broke out at the apartment building in Sakhalin Oblast
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On November 19, 2022, a fire broke out in a two-story wooden apartment building in the
Tymovskoye village, Sakhalin Oblast. People were evacuated. There are no causalities.

On the fact of a fire in the apartment building, the Investigating Authorities of the Investigative
Directorate of the Investigative Committee of Russia for Sakhalin Oblast organized a procedural
inspection.

Mr. A.L Bastrykin, Head of the Investigative Committee of Russia, instructed Mr. B.B. Bazarov,

Head of the Investigative Directorate of the Russian Investigative Committee for Sakhalin Oblast, to
report on the results of the procedural inspection.
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